From:

To: City Council
Subject: public comments
Date: Friday, January 13, 2023 8:56:48 AM

I've just found out that public comments at your meetings have been scheduled to occur late at
night. This doesn't work for me or many people I know in town who either have to work in the

morning or simply go to bed early.

Why have you done this? It feels like a form of censorship and that the public is not important.
Also there might be important subjects that are brought up by people that need to be discussed
immediately at the meeting.

Please reconsider this decision and return to your old way of scheduling.

Thank you,

Vidya Frazier

Sebastopol





